MILFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY Personnel Committee MEETING

July 12, 2021

The Milford Public Library Board of Directors Personnel Committee met with board members present:
Clay Brooks, Tina Ervin, Katy Stoller, Mindy Brooks and Dee Kinney.

After reviewing the salary increase budget estimates presented by Julie Frew, the committee decided on
the following recommendation to present to the complete Board of Directors:

A motion was made by Tina Ervin for a $1.00 per hour raise to go into effect on January 1, 2022,
The motion was seconded by Mindy Brooks, and approved unanimously by the committee.

Mindy made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:25 pm, it was 2™ by Dee and was passed.



